
 

408-822-2000 Tel 
 

Fairchild Semiconductor 
3030 Orchard Parkway 
San Jose, CA   95134 

http://www.fairchildsemi.com  

            

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

We are not able to manufacture product 74LCX16841MTDX. With almost no activity for 

several years and the transfer of factory assets / manufacturing locations, the mask set 

needed to produce this product is no longer viable.  

 

To support your needs, currently there is stock of 74LCX16841MTDX at Rochester 

Electronics that can be purchased.  We can help facilitate that introduction if needed.  

 

We are in the process of moving this part to not shippable due to these issues while we 

attempt to resurrect the mask set.  

 

We apologies for the inconvenience on this product and recommend you procure your 

immediate needs thru Rochester.   

 

Feel free to contact Fairchild for assistance in alternate product recommendations and/or 

assistance in redesigning your board.   

 

 

Regards, 

 

Chris Heidenreich 

Director of Business Operations 

 

 


